
Oct 29, 2018

Bare Hill Pond Committee 

Monthly meeting minutes for October 2018 

Hildreth house, Harvard, MA

Next Bare Hill Pond Committee meeting: Nov 26th 2018

Name Present Name Present

Bruce Leicher Yes Megan Glew Yes

Brian McClain Yes Morey Kraus No

Peter Von Loesecke Yes Steve Gordon No

Joe Pettirossi No Ashwini Kumar Yes

1 National grid check for $7000 toward electric charges for the pump was issued by the town 
but they never received it.  Error in processing will be taken care of. This year we consumed 
$2300. Total budget is estimated to be $28000 this year.

2 Drawdown doing good. The pond is already down 3 feet now due to opening of dam.  Pump 
will be started this week.

3 Budget will not be any different except monitoring(phosphorous count) and on education 
(pond tour). There are some erosion problem in Warren avenue and the road needs to be 
fixed otherwise we may have build a water shed BMP (Best management practice).

4 All boards meetings. Megan made a presentation on behalf of pond committee infront of 
town selectment.  We need to come up with a set of goal for the next year as per directions 
of charter. 

5 Conservation commission proposes buying Coppo Bianca land for about $100000.  This is a 
23 acres parcel in willard lane.  Community preservation will invest another $200000. They 
need a letter of support from Pond committee by the end of the week.  Peter will investigate 
the terms of transaction and report so that Bruce can take a final decision of approval. 

6 The committee discussed, a remodeling  project on 9 Wilroy Ave of extending the roof over 
the porch.  This would make it 197 ft from the water. Pond committee has no objections to 
this development. 
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